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Overview 

Currently, wine tastings are the only legal and allowed tastings in Minnesota.  

This bill also allows malt liquor and spirits tastings to be conducted. 

Section    

1          Wine tastings conducted by exclusive liquor store.   Adds malt liquor and spirits to the 

kinds of alcohol that can be used in tastings.  [The headnote needs to be amended as a 

technical amendment.]  Malt liquor tastings are subjected to current law requirements about 

wholesaler-retailer beer samples, and the provision of malt liquor for those samples. 

 

  


